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Kr » ITOhn C, kmrm
45 Lakeview Avenue
ghort Hills, New Jersey

Dear John:

I was very much pleased 1o receive your personal note
written last Sunday and wish to thank you for your good
vishes.

By all means plegse try to save a little time for a
vialt the neaxt chance you get for it would be very nice
to have a chat. I an amtious to discuss e matter concern-
ing Board activities with you which matier was initiated,
I understand, at the last meeting.

Y enjoyed reading Johnny von Neumann's article in
the current "Fortune” megazine and think that I am going
to ask him to autograph my copy.

With best regards, I am,

Bincerely,

WILLIAM F. FRIEDMAN

P.B. X am mmking good progress and am being very careful.
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